Wednesday September 12th 2018



Dear Parents,

All Clover Bar Jr. High staff and students will be participating in our Terry Fox Run Thursday Sept 27^h 2018.

Our run will begin at 10:45 am with an opening ceremony, followed by students having the choice to bike, in-line skate, run or walk the route. Those who choose to bike will be expected to complete the route a minimum of two times but are encouraged to complete as many laps as possible. We will be participating rain or shine, so students need to make sure they have appropriate clothing.

Students can choose how they would like to complete the course but must have the necessary safety equipment in order to participate.

- Bikers must have a CSA approved helmet.
- Inline skaters must have a CSA approved helmet and it is also recommended that they wear elbow, knee and wrist guards.

"Toonies for Terry", we are asking of a donation of \$2.00 per student for the race.

Toonies will be collected as students enter the gymnasium prior to the opening ceremony or in homeroom.

There is an online donation available at http://www.terryfox.ca/CloverBarJuniorHigh

Hot Dog Sale!!! We will be having a BBQ hot dog sale at the finish line. Students will be required to participate in the run until the Hot Dog Sale starts, which is when regularly scheduled lunch begins. Hot Dogs will be \$2.00 with all proceeds going to the Terry Fox Foundation.

Please completed and fill out the back of this permission form and hand into your homeroom teacher before **Wednesday September 26th 2018.** Thanks for supporting this worthy cause. Please feel free to contact the school if you have any questions.

PARENT VOLUNTEERS

We could use some parent volunteers!!! So, if you're interested in helping supervise a portion of the Terry Fox Run route that would be awesome. You could even participate in the event as supervision along the route! Please fill out the back of the permission form or contact your son/daughter's homeroom teacher for more information.

